
 

ATTACHMENT 7 

Draft Minutes for the January 8, 2019 Planning Commission Regular Meeting 
 
PZ-18-039 Public hearing and recommendation to City Council regarding the proposed rezoning of 
1.795 acres out of the AP Fuquay Survey 35 A-15, addressed at 1193 Gruene Road, from “R-2” Single 
and Two-family District to “C-O” Commercial Office District.  
(Applicant: T. Savell; Case Manager: H. Mullins)  
 
Mrs. Mullins presented the Staff report and recommended approval. 
 
Chair Edwards invited the applicant to speak. 
 
Mark Savell, 1193 Gruene Road, stated he was the applicant. He explained the purpose of the rezoning 
was to eventually operate a short-term rental at the property to offset the cost of property taxes. He stated 
he does not intend to use the property for anything other than short-term rental. 
 
Chair Edwards asked if anyone wished to speak in favor. 
 
No one spoke. 
 
Chair Edwards asked if anyone wished to speak in opposition. 
 
No one spoke. 
 
Motion by Commissioner Laskowski, seconded by Commissioner Nolte, to close the public hearing. Motion 
carried (8-0-0). 
 
Motion by Commissioner Laskowski, seconded by Commissioner Nolte, to recommend approval to City 
Council regarding the proposed rezoning of 1.795 acres out of the AP Fuquay Survey 35 A-15, addressed 
at 1193 Gruene Road, from “R-2” Single and Two-family District to “C-O” Commercial Office District. Motion 
carried (8-0-0). 


